
November 2, 2017 

 

 

 

Via EFIS 

 

Mr. Morris L. Woodruff, Secretary  

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

P.O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

Re: TTI National, Inc. Cancellation of Certificate and Tariff 
 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

TTI National, Inc. (“TTI”) respectfully requests the Commission cancel its certificate of authority 

to provide resold intrastate interexchange telecommunications service in Missouri, which was 

granted on July 21, 1996 in Case No. TA-96-423, and its tariff, P.S.C. MO. No. 1. 

 

Due to an internal restructuring, TTI no longer has any customers or operations in the state, and 

therefore requests cancellation of its certificate and tariff no later than December 1, 2017. 

 

If you have any questions about this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Karl Tucker 


